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Dear Parents, 

 

I am very much looking forward to working with the children in Lower Trans this year.   

 

Please find below a few details of the structure of the Speech and Drama lessons this 

term.   

 

 

Autumn Term 
 

Confidence building games 

Learning to work in pairs and small groups 

Developing vocal range 

Basic poetry rhythms 

 

Homework as such will not be set, they will be asked to look through and familiarise 

themselves with what we have done that day in lesson time. Could I please ask that your 

child has a Speech and Drama folder from Half Term to enable them to keep any work 

in. This can be a ring file, or small box file.  The children can decorate them as they 

wish but please make sure they are clearly named.  Thank you. 

 

As the year progresses the children will look at poetry, prose and Drama and develop 

an appreciation and understanding of the spoken word and a love of literature.  There 

will be progressive preparation in oracy - speaking, reading and listening.  

Examinations and festival work will not be covered until the children reach Upper 

Trans. 

 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or queries about what your child 

should be doing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tina Quinn 

Speech & Drama Teacher 
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